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Attention All Ladies:  You are cordially invited to worship with the Women of Faith on Saturday March 9, 2019 
from 9AM until 11AM. Our theme for the month is: Suffer the Little Children.  Our scripture is Make 19:14. The 
speaker will be Sis. Pauline Powell and there will be a short commercial/presentation regarding the Children’s 
Departments’ production being held March 24, 2019. The menu will be a Continental Breakfast. We would also 
like to extend a special invitation to the women of the Young Adult Department ages 18-35. Please come out 
and be blessed!!   

 

  
50 Plus invites you to attend our Fellowship on Saturday, March 16, 10:00am - 12 Noon in Amos Hall. Come and 
hear a message on “Health, Wellness and Nutrition". The spiritual homework is: "Which is easier, Pardon or 
Healing?" (Remember the spiritual homework was from February and we postponed until March due to the 
dance step done at our last meeting.)  Hope to see you there. Refreshments will be served. 

 
 
Children’s Day is March 24

th
 at our 11:15am service.  The theme is Give Him the Highest Praise, “The Musical”.  If you’d like 

to help out with this or need more information, please see Sis. Dorothea. 

 
 

New Members Class will be held on Sunday, March 24, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. in the Founder’s Chapel.  You can sign up in 

Partner Services. This class is a requirement for all aspiring members.  Seats fill up fast, so don't delay.   
 

 
Reminder: NCC has Prayer Meetings every Thursday from 6pm to 6:45pm in the Ministers’ Lounge (2 Chronicles 7:14). 

 
 

The Youth Department will have a Meet & Greet on Sunday, March 17th @ 10am, in the Annex. We welcome 
you to join us & meet with our Youth Pastor & First Lady, Thurston & Kunesha Ball as well as the rest of our 
Department. 

 
 

Young Adults: Young Adults are you ready to go to the next level with God? Well, wait no longer!  Come and join our Bible 
Study Class called NEXT LEVEL. Classes are held every Tuesday night at 7 p.m. in the MBJ Annex, Room 3. If you have any 
questions please call the church at (619) 584-5460 or Johnathon Bradley (Bible Study Leader) at 619-577-8077. 
 

 

The Congregational Care Ministry is excited to announce the start of the Co-Parenting Class Spring Session, a 12 
week workshop held on Thursday nights, March 14 – May 2, 2019 at 6:30pm. Please contact the Facilitator Terry 
Parker at 619-405-0770 to sign up.   

 
 

 
 

March’s Announcements 
Theme for 2019: “Holding On To Holiness” 

Psalm 34:10-14 
 

Theme for March: “Live in Newness of Life” 
Ezekiel 36:26 
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Noonday Son Bible Study Class will reconvene on March 6, 2019 at 12 noon with Pastor Barry Harris.  All are 
invited to come. 

 
 

If you are a NCC member and currently a Federal employee affected by the government “shutdown”, some 
financial assistance is available to you.  Simply visit the office during office hours to obtain a Bless to be a Blessing 
application. 
 

 

NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) is a FREE 12-week series taught by trained family members who have 
lived with the experience of having a family member diagnosed with mental illness.  This will be held every 
Saturday, beginning February 23rd through May 11th from 10am to 12:30pm in the Maggie B. Jennings Annex.  To 
register or for additional information please call: Joan Wesley at 1-619-925-9114 or email her at 
joy4joy4@aol.com 

 
 

Check out the New Creation Church Newsletter that’s full of news and highlights about the many ways we 
spread joy, and care for others with our outreach activities.  We encourage you to take some time to relax, and 
enjoy the newsletter at your convenience. One click on the titles in the Table of Contents will take you directly 
to the different articles.  To view the newsletter online log on to www.nccofsd.org, click on the events tab, and 
click on NCC Newsletter 2nd Edition, 2019.  Thank you for your support of the newsletter and if you have 
questions or comments, please see our contact information on Page 4 of the newsletter. 

 
 
The 2018 Tax Contribution Statements were sent out on January 19, 2019.  If you have NOT received your 2018 
Tax Contribution Statement, please contact Suzie Lee at (619) 584-5460 to request your statement.  Please 
note: there have been SEVERAL statements returned with incorrect addresses, which may be the reason you 
have not received one. 
 
 
**** All NCC Members and Community - Come one, Come all!  You are invited to attend a very special NCC 
New Leaders Program Graduation Ceremony, right after our 8:00am service on Sunday, April 7, 2019, in the 
NCC Sanctuary.  Please come and celebrate 16 NCC Partners who completed this one-of-a-kind, very rigorous 
and life changing 1 ½ year Leadership Development Program. Let's celebrate these 16 Brilliant Leaders as they 
look to serve God's people and Church in a powerful, transforming way!   

 


